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S E A S O N ' S

G R E E T I N G Sfrom CWA!

102 S. Warren St
Trenton, NJ 08608



Happy holidays from CWA District 1! We want
to take a moment to send you our warmest
wishes for the New Year, and reflect back on
the amazing and extraordinary year that
we’ve had, full of growth, big wins, and a
whole lot of hard work strengthening our
union.

We were part of a massive labor
movement this year that fought for—and
won—fair and just contracts across the
country. We signed up new members,
fought back against outside forces trying
to weaken our union, and sent a message
to the boss that we are CWA Strong!

As with any new year, 2024 will bring new
challenges and issues—but we will stand
together to take them on. For now we hope
that you and your loved ones enjoy this
holiday season, and know your union family
will be right here with you each day, in 2024
and beyond.


